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Μeeting of the EU funded Erasmus+ project “Voices of Immigrant
Women”(VIW)

The fourth meeting of the EU funded project “Voices of Immigrant Women” was hosted by EPLO in
Plaka, Athens on the 26-27th of May 2022.

The meeting was an occasion for partners to present the two main outputs produced:

1. Mapping of Case studies of Successful Integration of Women;

2. An e-learning course preparing students of social sciences to deal with women migrants’
integration;

And discuss the preparation of the third output foreseen by the project:

1. A set of policy recommendations providing practically oriented intervention proposal to policy-
makers involved at all level in Higher Education and integration of migrants policies.

For more information, including all outputs produced so far, visit the project
website: https://viw.pixel-online.org/index.php
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